September 17, 2002 File:

Urban Development Division Fax: (604) 276-4177

City Clerk Richmond City Hall

Dear Mr. Clerk:

Re: Delegation to Council on September 23rd, 2002

The Heritage Commission wishes to present Council with copies of the document entitled "Richmond's Suburban History" at the Council meeting of September 23rd, 2002. The document provides an overview of the physical and historical context leading up to the development of the suburbs and then discusses the specific characteristics of different Richmond suburbs and the types of houses that were built within them.

Copies of the document will be handed out to the Council members at the meeting.

Yours truly,

Shan for Wendy Andrews,

Chair Richmond Heritage Commission

:jmb